Grace UCC 2020 Treasurer’s Report:

The 2020 finances were affected by our COVID closure, as would be expected.  It is expected that giving also drops a bit during pastoral transition, such as we experienced in 2020.  Our actual income was $19,075 less than was budgeted.  However, due to the closure, many of our expenses were also down.  Our total expenses were $17,734 less than budgeted.  So, our over expenditure was only $1,341 more than anticipated.  Considering the unbudgeted expense of our Interim Pastor’s moving expenses ($1,749), our ending financial position of 2020 was very acceptable.  Our Benevolence giving was unaffected, we contributed to OCWM and other benevolent programs as budgeted. 
